
Development Project of 6 Pool
Villas  near  Rawai  Beach  to
Take Over

At present, the complex is under construction. The total area
extends over the plot of 1 Rai (1,600 sq m) in one of the
touristic areas of Phuket Island near Rawai Beach. The complex
is situated approximately 600 meters from the pier in Rawai
and only 3 km from the most famous and popular beach on the
island, Nai Harn beach.

The cost of the business project includes: show-villa unit
with 2 bedrooms, the plot of land, an operating company (site
owner),  project  plan  for  the  construction  of  the  villas,
marketing recommendations for the launch and the promotion of
the project on the market , calculations for the construction
of  villas  with  2,3,4  bedrooms  in  1  and  also  2  floors
(permission granted), calculation of investment from rental
rates (or resale of ready-made villas separately) and the list
of sub-contractors.

The complex has very big potential, taking into account the
cost of construction and the cost of the plot, as well as the
location of the complex being in one of the most popular
touristic  areas  in  Phuket.  Additionally,  there  are
possibilities to change the overall design of the project to
an individual taste including construction of a multi-storey
complex.

We will be pleased to provide more detailed information and
present the project.
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